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including its relationship to specific international 

agreements and other special rules of international law. 

We are also grateful to the Commission for the attention 

that it has given to making proposals for procedural 

provisions in Part 4 of the draft articles: we note that 

such general procedural provisions could have 

significant practical implications for national authorities 



 

 

repeat our long-standing view that, if the Commission’s 

work on this topic is going to contain proposals for the 

progressive development of the law or new law, the 

appropriate form for the outcome of the Commission’s 

work should be draft articles which could form the basis 

for a negotiated convention.         

 

 

*** 

 

Chair, 

 

6. Turning to the topic of ‘Sea-level rise in relation to 
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